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ACT NOW TO MAKE SURE YOU HAVE THE RIGHT ISO STANDARD
[bookmark: _GoBack]From mid-March, any organisations who have yet to transition their ISO9001 and/or ISO14001 Management Systems, will be only be able to get audited and certified against the 2015 versions. Certification Bodies, who do your audits, have been instructed to do this by ISO, the Standard owner.

If you have already transitioned, then congratulations.

But if you are not prepared for your next audit against the new standard, then time is of the essence. You only have until September to transition, or you will lose your certification.  

So, there are a couple of things you should consider doing if this affects you and you are confident in how to transition your systems.
1. Talk to your Certification Body about what they will expect, when they next audit.
2. Be clear with them on the dates of your audit.
3. Then make a start on the tasks you will need to do in preparation.
If you have not started the process of transition, don't know what to do having read the new Standard or need help with any aspect, we can help.

While September might seem a while off, it will take a few months to get your system updated, even if you start today.

We are only a phone call or email away to help get you on your way to transition.

Act NOW.

www.spedan.co.uk/contact
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